Sea Grant on
Seafood Safety

Sea Grant research
continues to ensure high
quality and safety of
products from the
seafood industry, which
contributes at least $1
billion to the economy of
the state and provides
employment for at least
25,000 New Yorkers.

Recent Listeria-related
studies seek to reduce
the incidence of costly
product recalls due to
presence of the harmful
pathogen. Seeking to
extend this work, a new
project headed by Cornell
University’s Martin
Wiedmann is expected to
include recommendations
for elimination of
persistent pathogenic
strains. Also, through
examination of virulent
and non-virulent strains,
there is the potential for
modification of the Food
and Drug Administration
and USDA Food Safety
and Inspection Service’s
“zero-tolerance standard”
for Listeria
monocytogenes on
cooked, ready-to-eat
food.
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— Paul C. Focazio
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